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Annual County Pavement Marking 
Program to Begin August 4th 

 

July 28, 2025 - The annual Kane County Pavement Marking Program will begin the week of 
August 4th, weather permitting. This work will include installing painted pavement markings on 
approximately 236 miles of County highways, as shown on the attached map. 
 
Each year, the County applies fresh paint pavement markings on most rural highways to 
improve lane visibility for motorists. The work is expected to be completed by the end of 
September, weather dependent. 
 
Temporary daily lane closures will be in place Monday through Friday, from 7:00 AM to 5:00 
PM, to safely complete this work. Lane closures will start in the north end of the County and 
progress south until all necessary lane lines have been restriped. This north-to-south 
progression may change if weather conditions require alternate striping sequences. 
Temporary flagger control at intersections will be used throughout the route to ensure safety. 
 
Motorists are asked to slow down, watch for workers and equipment on the roadway and 
shoulders, allow extra travel time, and exercise caution when traveling through freshly painted 
areas. 

 

mailto:CostelloJessica@KaneCountyIL.gov


  

  

Visit our Traffic Advisories webpage for more information on 
road closures, detours, and active KDOT projects. 

 
Motorists should expect delays while traveling through the work areas, consider alternate routes and expect 
additional commute time. Motorists are asked to reduce their speed, watch for construction workers and vehicles 
entering and leaving the site and obey flaggers and traffic control devices. It is illegal to talk or text on a cell 
phone while driving.  
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